
Jada  Pinkett  Smith  Shoots
Down Divorce Rumors…Again!

Jada Pinkett Smith once again denies rumors of a divorce with
famous husband, Will Smith.  The actress and mother of two,
Jaden  and  Willow,  tells  Essence  Magazine,  “It  seems  like
{rumors} happens at least once a year, or at least once every
two years,” reports People.  Their 4-year-old follows that up
by clarifying that the two are not divorcing.  Their 15-
year marriage is still full of love according to her, adding
that Will is “another part” of her.How do you fend off rumors
about your relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Rumors are sometimes inevitable, but there are some things
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that  you  can  do  in  order  to  keep  gossip  about  your
relationships from spreading.  Cupid has some advice on how to
stop rumors in their tracks:

1. Be honest: People are bound to gossip, but it is up to you
what  information  you  would  like  to  disclose  about  your
relationship to your friends and family members.  Make sure
that what you say to people are honest facts about how you’re
feeling, and not what you think sounds good.

2. Speak up: If you have a problem with something someone is
saying, tell them!  Asking someone to stop talking about your
personal life may not always work, but if there is a rumor
being spread that is not true or makes you uncomfortable, talk
 to the people who are spreading them; it’s a good step
towards making it stop.

3. Try to find out where the rumor is coming from:  People may
believe something that is not true based on your or your
partners actions or something taken out of context.  If you
can find out what caused the rumor to begin with, you can
address it and make sure that it is clarified.

 How  do  you  stop  rumors  from  circulating  about  your
relationship?  Share  your  comments  below.


